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Sparsholt Primary School - Should I Keep My Child at Home? Flowchart 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please inform the school about your child’s absence – absence@sparsholt.hants.sch.uk 

Does anyone in your household have 
any of these Covid19 symptoms: 

New continuous cough OR 
continuous high temperature OR 

loss of taste or smell? 

Does your child have sickness 

and diarrhoea?  

No: Send 

child to 
school. 

YES: Keep child at 

home and arrange 
a Covid19 test for 

symptomatic 
household member 

REMOTE 
LEARNING WILL 

BE PROVIDED 

Negative 
Result 
Return to 
school if 

well enough 
to do so. 

Positive 
Result 

Follow self-
isolation guidance 

for households. 
REMOTE 

LEARNING WILL 
BE PROVIDED 

 

No: Send child 

to school unless 
displaying 

symptoms of 
Covid19. 

 

YES: Does your 
child also have 
symptoms of 

Covid19? 

YES: Keep 

child at home 
and arrange a 
Covid19 test. 

REMOTE 
LEARNING 
WILL BE 

PROVIDED 
 

No: Keep child at home 

for at least 48 hours after 
the last sickness or 
diarrhoea episode. 

Positive Result 
Follow self- 

isolation guidance 
for households. 

REMOTE 
LEARNING WILL 
BE PROVIDED 

 

Negative Result 
Return to school 

once well enough to 
do so. 

 

Does your child have a cold? 

YES: Does your child also 
have a continuous high 

temperature or new, 
continuous cough, or 
loss of taste or smell? 

 

No: Send 

child to 
school if well 

enough to 
attend 

YES: Keep 

child at home 
and arrange 
a Covid test. 

REMOTE 
LEARNING 

WILL BE 
PROVIDED 

 

No: Send 

child to 
school if well 

enough to 
attend. 

Positive Result 
Follow self- 

isolation guidance 
for households. 

REMOTE 
LEARNING WILL 
BE PROVIDED 

 

Negative Result 
Return to school 

once well enough to 
do so. 

REMOTE LEARNING WILL ONLY BE PROVIDED FOR THOSE PUPILS WHO ARE EXHIBITING SYMPTONS OF COVID 19 OR HAVE A 
FAMILY MEMBER EXHIBITING SYMPTOMS OF COVID 19 AND ARE THERFORE REQUIRED TO SELF ISOLATE. 

CHILDREN WHO ARE AT HOME DUE TO ILLNESS NOT RELATED TO COVID 19 SHOULD RETURN TO SCHOOL AS SOON AS THEY 
ARE WELL ENOUGH TO CONTINUE WITH THEIR LEARNING.  WE WOULD NOT PROVIDE REMOTE LEARNING IN THIS INSTANCE.  

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance

